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Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 744 Jim Lambkin

 
 

From:  
Sent: 31 August 2015 10:26 
To: Licensing Staff 
Cc: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Application No. SOO24-01 by Dublin Port Company for Dumping At Sea permit 
 
Dear Sir/ Madame 
 
I refer to the above Application. 
 
On behalf of Sutton Dinghy Club I wish to outline that our members are opposed to the plan to dispose 10 
million tonnes of dredge material by dumping it on the western side of the Burford Bank.  
 
 
Sutton Dinghy Club is a sailing club located on the northside of Dublin Bay and is concerned that this 
material will be washed back into the Bay and effect our sailing area and amenity. 
 
 
In the recent experience with the Dublin Bay Submarine Pipeline project the area has been significantly 
damaged. Sutton Creek has been permanently re-routed along the line of the pipeline. In addition the Clubs 
launching and mooring facilities have been adversely affected by the movement of sand following these 
works. 
 
Yours truly 
Jim Lambkin  
Commodore 
Sutton Dinghy Club 
Strand Road 
Sutton 
D13 
 
  
Sent from my iPad 
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